
I-314-001

FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments on the Aerial Alternative. Elements of the Rebuild and Aerial

Alternatives were incorporated into the Elevated Structure Alternative to

meet today’s safety standards while minimizing the effects of a wider

structure. This alternative was analyzed in the 2006 Supplemental Draft

EIS, and the design was refined in the Final EIS. Because the project

has evolved since comments were submitted in 2004, please refer to the

Final EIS for current information.

 

I-314-002

Several concepts were considered that would construct a bridge over

Elliott Bay as an alternative to reconstructing the viaduct in its current

location. However, these concepts were screened out for several

reasons:

A bridge over Elliott Bay would restrict navigation within Elliott Bay,

which would affect both the Port of Seattle’s container terminal

operations and the Washington State Ferry operations at Colman

Dock.

•

Obtaining the necessary permits for in-water bridge construction

would be extremely difficult.

•

The bridge concept has visual quality impacts that are not consistent

with the City’s existing land use and shoreline plans.

•
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